

Attachment D:  CSTEDWA Reminder Email (sent after 1 week to non-responders)

[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Lisa Ferland
To: [STATE/LOCAL REPRESENTATIVE]
Subject: CSTE Priority Drinking Water Issues Assessment
Dear [STATE/LOCAL REPRESENTATIVE],
This is a brief reminder that CSTE is seeking feedback from you regarding what you believe are priority non-infectious issues impacting drinking water, your state and local technical assistance needs, and how CDC can best provide technical assistance and support in addressing these needs. The information you provide, along with the other respondents, will inform CDC’s future efforts to address the identified priorities. 
Take me to the data collection instrument (link text)
I’d like to thank you again for participating. An assessment of this kind has not been conducted in the past and we are excited at the prospect of the knowledge gained that can inform future efforts to address drinking water issues. If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me directly at Ferland.Lisa@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Lisa Ferland
Council of State and Territorial Epidemiologists Consultant



